
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

As second phase of Memorial Park restoration ends, contractor gives back  
 
Jacksonville, Fla. – December 2,  2016 – On Tuesday, November 22, at 1:30 P.M., after the completion of the restoration of the center 
oval green, members of the Memorial Park Association and officials from the City of Jacksonville  met in Memorial Park with Chuck 
Chaon, Jayson Smith and Matthew Bratcher, representatives of  J. B. Coxwell Contracting, Inc., who presented the MPA with a check for 
$30,000.  
 
The second phase of restoration in the park began September 26th, after J.B. Coxwell Contracting, Inc. was awarded the $283,000 
contract to install a new irrigation system, improve drainage and amend the soil.  J. B. Coxwell Contracting, Inc. planned to donate back 
a percentage of their fee and after coming in under budget, awarded the gift to Agnes Danciger, MPA’s board president. 
 
Agnes Danciger said, “This is the largest corporate or individual gift made to Memorial Park Association since its founding 30 years ago. 
We are extremely grateful as it will help fund additional needs as outlined in The Master Plan which was adopted in 2012 to restore the 
park.”  
 
The fencing around the center oval green is scheduled to be removed sometime in February after the grass has taken root.  
 

 
 

L to R: Chuck Chaon (J.B. Coxwell Contracting), Agnes Danciger 
(MPA Board President), Matthew Bratcher (J.B. Coxwell Contracting), 
Pattie Houlihan (Construction Task Force Co-Chairwoman), Jayson 

Smith (J.B. Coxwell Contracting) (photo: RH Patton) 

 
 

L to R: Chuck Chaon (J.B. Coxwell Contracting), Daryl Joseph (COJ 
Parks & Recreation), Alice Jones (COJ Construction Project Manager), 

Agnes Danciger (MPA Board President), Pattie Houlihan (MPA 
Construction Task Force Co-Chairwoman), Jayson Smith (J.B. Coxwell 

Contracting), Matthew Bratcher (J.B. Coxwell Contracting), Jim Love 
(COJ Councilman, District14) (photo: RH Patton) 

### 

About Memorial Park and the Memorial Park Association 
Memorial Park is located at 1620 Riverside Ave., between Margaret Street and Memorial Park Drive in Riverside near the 5 Points area of 
Jacksonville, Fla. The Memorial Park Association is a nonprofit charitable organization with a mission to enhance, promote and preserve 
Memorial Park as the premier historic park in the City of Jacksonville. Learn more about Memorial Park and the Memorial Park Association 
here and visit them on Facebook or Twitter. 
 
About J. B. Coxwell Contracting, Inc. 
Initially established as a firm specializing in clearing and earthwork, J.B. Coxwell Contracting, Inc. has expanded its scope of operations 
to encompass complete site development, including underground utilities, as well as heavy highway and civil construction in the public 
and private sectors.  J.B. Coxwell has been recognized for its generous contributions to community causes.  For more information, please 
visit www.jbcoxwell.com.  

 
Media Contact:  
Robin Patton (Memorial Park Association) 
rbnsnest@memparkjax.org   
9043436378 
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